NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

28 May 2025 NOTICE TO PROCEED

MR. RAY MART C. GADIANO
Owner/General Manager

R.C. GADIANO CONSTRUCTION
Barangay Poblacion, Araceli, Palawan
Email: engrgadiano14@gmail.com

SUBJECT : CONTRACT NO. LOG MSSP 2025-05-028-MDC
Re: Construction of Warehouse, Perimeter Fence, Oil Water Separator
and Waterwell for Agutaya DPP
PR No. S1-ADP25-001 / PB250311-RA00041

Dear Mr. Gadiano:

We are pleased to inform you that the Contract for the above subject requirement has been approved in your favor.
This Notice to Proceed is issued for you to commence with the services called under the Contract Terms and
Conditions from receipt of this Notice to Proceed and shall be completed within one hundred twenty (120) calendar

days consistent with Article Ill, “Commencement and Completion Period" of the Contract.

For further details and other requirements relative to the contract implementation, please coordinate with
Mr. Edwin T. Tatel — Dept. Manager, LOD with mobile no. 0908-1818714.

Kindly signify your conformity by signing on the space provided below and return to us one (1) original copy for our
reference and file.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

B. BARRUELA
Vice President, Small Power Utilities Group

Conforme:
Received and Acknowledged by: 4 MA) C. GHDIFNL
uthorized Representauvy
Date: H7 90, 2¢45

cf:  Atty. M. P. Ridulme - SVP & COQ
Mr. E. T. Tatel - Dept. Manager, LOD

Please take notice of the attached advisory regarding Unauthorized Solicitation dated 09 July 2024 and 22 January 2025.
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